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Regulation of Retail Forex

I am absolutely opposed to the the forex rule changes that you people are imposing on the retail trader. I have
already moved some of my trading offshore if these rules go through I will be forced to shut down the rest of my
USA based trading and in the long run it will be USA based brokers that are being hurt. Its a sad when US
citizens have to move there accounts to former communist countries because they
have learned communism does not work and it will not work here. I will do all in my power to get rid of the current
government people who are imposing communism on the United States.

Kent


